
18th October 2018 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all staff and children for a fantastic first term at St. Andrew’s and a very special well done 

to our children in Oak Class.   The children have done some excellent learning this term and have 

produced some work they can be very proud of! 

 

 You will have seen on the date’s sheet that we are intended to hold a maths stay and learn session for all 

parents on 13th and 15th November between 9.00 and 10.30.    Hopefully you will all be able to come to one 

of the sessions.    We have introduced a new math’s scheme from Year 1 to Year 5 called Maths no 

Problem and we would like you, as parents, to have an understanding of the scheme and why we are using 

it.  Our Math’s Lead, Miss Coggins, will do a presentation in the hall so you have an understanding of the 

scheme and then you will have opportunity to go into your child’s class to see it in action. 

 

Finally, I hope you all have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing you back in school on 

Tuesday 30th October. 

 
Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

 

 

 

 

September 2019 Starters 

 

Do you have a child due to start school in September 

2019 or know anyone who does?  

 

We are holding two sessions for parents/carers to 

come and have a look around our school. 

 

20th November from 9:00am-10:30am 

27th November from 4:00pm-6:00pm 

 

Applications for September 2019 open on 14 November 

2018 and applications are made to Lincolnshire County 

Council. 

Attendance Award 

For week commencing 8th October, the attendance 

award goes to Chestnut Class. Well Done! 

RSBC Competition Winner 

 

As you are aware children have 

been designing t-shirts to raise 

money for the RSBC. 

The winner of the competition is 

Beth Mitchell, Juniper Class 

  Congratulations! 

Diary Dates 

 

19th October– Last Day of Term 1 

30th October—First Day of Term 2 

31st October– Individual Photographs 

13th November– Maths Stay and Learn 9-10:30am 

11 Jan– Young Voices Concert 
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